HAD's collection point of deep throat
saliva samples for Thali people
suspended

Attention duty announcers of radio and television stations:

Please broadcast the following message as soon as possible and repeat it at
suitable intervals:

The Home Affairs Department today (October 13) announced that, as the
Tropical Cyclone Warning Signal No. 8 is now in force, the collection point
of deep throat saliva samples for COVID-19 testing set up at Lok Sin Tong
Chan Kwong Hing Memorial Primary Health Centre on G/F, 48 Junction Road,
Kowloon City, for Thai people in Kowloon City district will be suspended
today. The date of returning specimen bottles will be postponed to tomorrow
(October 14) from 9 am till 12 noon.
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